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In consideration of the upcoming national elections and the significant number of our valued intending
pilgrims and participating Sheikhs needing to return to their respective hometowns to exercise their right to
vote, the National Commission on Muslim Filipinos (NCMF), through its Bureau of Pilgrimage and
Endowment (BPE) announces the postponement of the 2025 National Capital Region-Pre-Departure
Orientation Seminar (NCR-PDOS) originally scheduled for May 8, 2025.

This decision is made to ensure the effectiveness and purpose of the PDOS. The seminar's objectives would
be significantly compromised by the potential absence of a substantial portion of our target audience.

We understand the importance of the PDOS in preparing our pilgrims for the Hajj journey and apologize for
any inconvenience this postponement may cause.

Rescheduling details will be announced after the election period. We urge all intending pilgrims to monitor
the official Facebook page of National Commission on Muslim Filipinos - Public Information and the
NCMF-Bureau of Pilgrimage and Endowment for further advisories and updates regarding the 2025 Hajj.

Your cooperation on this matter are highly appreciated as we collectively work towards a successful and
well-organized Hajj 2025 for all Filipino pilgrims.

For inquiries or clarifications, please contact the NCMF-BPE through the contact details provided below:

B nemtbpe@gmait.com ) ncmtgov.ph [ facebook.com/enaijpH

For information and guidance.
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